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January 31, 2023

An Update on the OAA Technology Program

Responding to the AATO Court Application

In November 2022, the OAA informed its members, and all those with Association status,
about a Court application commenced by the Association of Architectural Technologists of
Ontario (AATO).
 
The OAA continues to work with its legal counsel to respond substantively to the legal
application. 
 
It has been confirmed that the Court will hear the matter on December 19, 2023.
 
Earlier this month, at its January 19 meeting, OAA Council reconfirmed its decision to
pause on the issuing of any new Lic.Tech.OAA Licenses or Certificates of Practice, as well
as the administration of the licensing exam, until the matter has been heard by the Courts.
 
The OAA remains fully and completely committed to protecting the public interest and
ensuring its members are treated fairly.
 
If you have any questions, contact OAA Executive Director Kristi Doyle at
kristid@oaa.on.ca.
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